
Tobacco and Health Trust Fund Board 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
Wednesday, September 23, 2015 

12:00 Noon 
Room 1A 

Legislative Office Building 
Hartford, Connecticut 

 

The Tobacco and Health Trust Fund Board will conduct a public hearing on 
Wednesday, September 23, 2015 at 12:00 noon in Room 1A at the Legislative Office 
Building in Hartford, Connecticut.  The purpose of the public hearing is to receive 
public comments regarding recommendations for expenditure of Tobacco and Health 
Trust funds. 

In fairness to all interested persons, oral comments will be limited to three minutes.  
Participants are encouraged to submit written testimony.  Participants planning to 
provide oral testimony may sign up 10 minutes prior to the public hearing and are 
asked to bring 20 copies of your written testimony. 

 

   


